
Superintendent’s
Weekly
Update
Friday, September 8, 2017 



Lapwai 
School 
District
Safety
Drills
Monday, September 11th

On the morning of Monday, September 11th both schools will be

conducting lockdown drills in collaboration with Nez Perce County, Idaho

State, and Nez Perce Tribal Police. Lockdowns are specific procedures in

the event of an intruder or other emergency where securing our students

quickly is necessary. Practice while school is in session in collaboration with

our students, staff and first responders is crucial to our dedicated approach

in ensuring we are prepared for all emergency situations. Please do not be

alarmed if you observe emergency vehicles on our campuses that

morning. Students are encouraged not to miss school this day, yet these

drills are not open to the general public. We would like to thank you in

advance for your patience and keeping our campuses clear for these

safety activities.

Elementary Drill: 9:00 a.m.

Middle-High School Drill: 10:00 a.m.

The safety of our students is always our first and foremost priority. We would

all like to thank Nez Perce County, Idaho State, and Nez Perce Tribal Police

for their partnership in ensuring student safety. Again, please do not be

alarmed if you observe emergency vehicles on our campuses that

morning. We will simply be conducting safety drills. In the event of an

actual emergency, we will use our auto-dialing telephone alert system to

keep you informed.

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR STUDENTS NOT TO MISS SCHOOL MONDAY



Congratulations
Wildcat
Scholars!

Our attendance prize winners

for the first week of school were

each awarded a $10 Village

Centre Cinemas gift card.



Thank You 
Mrs. Scott & 
Her Drama 
Students
Mrs. Scott and her talented drama

students collaborated on a video

project this week with the

superintendent thanking Idaho’s

Congressman for their continued

support of federal school funding.

They will be featured in the

National Association of Federally

Impacted Schools social media

campaign as well. Thank you for

lending your talents!



Wildcats at 
the Kibbie
Dome
The smoke brought the

Wildcats indoors to play

against Troy at the Kibbie

Dome on Thursday. We won!

30-16

Go Wildcats!


